
January 16, 2024 
 
Dear All, 
 
This is to inform you that, as per the notification of the Higher Education Department, 
Govt. of Odisha, the University shall remain closed on 17.01.2024 (Wednesday) in 
view of the "Inauguration Ceremony of the Shreemandira Parikrama Prakalpa" at 
Puri. 
 
All Schools are requested to inform the students accordingly. 
 
With regards, 
Ajay Mahapatra  
 


